
At Greenfield-Central High School

GYFL Opening Day

Saturday August 2nd

8 AM – 5 PM

Please come out and take a test drive in a new 
Ford car and help the Cougar Boosters support 
G-C Athletics!  We need 300 drivers to take a 
test drive.  This is our 5th year doing this 
fundraiser and it is our biggest, easiest event.

THERE IS ABSOLUTELY NO COST TO YOU!! 

Ford will donate $20 per address that drives a 
car to the Cougar Boosters.  How easy is that?  
15 minutes = $20.  Free money from Ford for 
our athletics!!

There is NO PRESSURE to buy 
a car!!!!

If you answer the “do you want to be 
contacted about this event?” question with a 
“No”, you WILL NOT be contacted!!!  Bring 
your relatives - all drivers over 18 can drive 
and help get the cash for the school.  

$20 PER DRIVER!

$6000 possible!


